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Eatonbrook Lake Association members: 

Now that summer weather has finally arrived, we want to remind everyone of the ELA activities for the season, starting with the annual boat parade beginning at 2 p.m. near the boat launch on Saturday, July 4.  The parade will be led by Donna and Carl Isbell.  Andy Sapoznikov, ELA Past President, will be the judge.  There will be a prize for the best decorated boat, so start getting creative!   

COVID-19 has obviously affected all of our lives and this year the ELA will not be selling flares since social distancing is still an important practice we must all continue to follow according to the guidelines.  If you want to light a flare, you are encouraged to do so.  However, be mindful that it continues to be dry so ground fires are a threat and help protect the water quality by using something like an aluminum pie plate to catch the ash.

A number of you have recently inquired about the level of the lake.  Jim Cunningham graciously responded to our request (yet again!) to share his expertise and provided the attached informative summary of Eatonbrook Reservoir Level and the perfect storm.  Thank you, Jim!  

Continue to stay up to date on lake activities through the Eatonbrook Lake Association Facebook page or the Association's website.

Stay safe,

Colleen McSweeney, Interim President
Amy Coulter, Treasurer
Mike Gleason, Trustee
Donna Isbell, Trustee
Sarah Roy, Trustee
Sarah Steele, Secretary  



